
Ms. Fois’ Classroom Newsletter Week Ending: 9/28/18 

Reminders 
We will be baking Friday 
Oct 5th if anyone wants to 
come in and help us out 

What We Did in School This Week! 
Welcome to our classroom newsletter! The class 

has started to settle in nicely and everyone is 
starting to make new friends. This week was all 
about “Getting to Know Me”; we did dot paint 
art, decorating our crayons, and these are my 

handprints. As we did these projects we started to 
socialize with each other. On Monday, the 
children giggled while making their dot art. 

Elliott said, “I’m making this for my mommy”. 
On Wednesday, we made our crayons for the 
outside bulletin board; Emily was excited to 
decorate her red crayon she said, “red is my 

favorite color”. 

We got to go to the playground and even got to 
check out the big room on the rainy day. The 

children enjoyed playing with the cars, seesaw, 
bikes and the slide. Luke played with the bike 

and said, “I’m driving up the wall”.  

Next week we will be learning all about apples. 
We will be finger painting apples, apple 

collaging, apple printing, and even baking some 
apple turnovers. We will also be using apples in 

our water table and science center.  

See you on Monday J 

 

Looking Ahead 
All about apples! 


